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15 September 2020 
 
 

ANNUAL MEETING OF SHAREHOLDERS – 24 SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

NOW ONLINE ONLY 
 
 
Oceania Healthcare Limited (“Oceania Healthcare”) published a Notice of Meeting on 26 August 2020 
in relation to its Annual Meeting of Shareholders to be held on Thursday 24 September 2020 at 2.00pm. 
 
This update is to advise that Oceania Healthcare will no longer offer the ability for shareholders to attend 
the Annual Meeting of Shareholders in person due to the revised COVID-19 restrictions announced by 
the Government on Monday 14 September 2020.  Shareholders will only be able to participate online.  
This possibility was signalled in the Notice of Meeting.   
 
Shareholders may attend and participate in the Annual Meeting of Shareholders online via Lumi at 
www.web.lumiagm.com .   Shareholders will require the meeting ID (which is 361-157-152) as well as 
their CSN/Securityholder Number, which can be found on their proxy form, for verification purposes.    
 
Shareholders participating in the Annual Meeting of Shareholders online will be able to vote and ask 
questions during the meeting.  The Board will answer as many questions as possible during the Annual 
Meeting of Shareholders but not all questions may be able to be answered during the meeting.  In this 
case, questions will be followed up after the meeting and all questions and answers will be made available 
on Oceania Healthcare’s website.     
 
More information regarding virtual attendance at the Annual Meeting of Shareholders (including 
instructions on how to vote and ask questions virtually during the meeting) is available in the Virtual 
Meeting Guide which is available on Oceania Healthcare’s website - 
https://www.oceaniahealthcare.co.nz/investors/news-article-docs/2020/oca-virtual-meeting-guide.pdf   
 
Oceania Healthcare appreciates the patience and flexibility of its shareholders with this change that 
enables us to hold the Annual Meeting of Shareholders via virtual means amidst the current COVID-19 
pandemic. 
 
 
For enquiries, please contact investor@oceaniahealthcare.co.nz or phone 0800 333 668.   
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